
             
 

FBI – LEEDA 

EXECUTIVE LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE 
 

When:   December 8 – 12, 2025 
      

Where:   DoubleTree-Bay City, One Wenonah Park Place, Bay City, Michigan  48708 
 

Trainer/Presenter:   FBI-LEEDA 

Description:   The Executive Leadership Institute (ELI) is part three of the three-step leadership 

series that makes up the FBI-LEEDA Trilogy. This cutting-edge program is 

designed for executive-level law enforcement leaders and focuses on the 

challenges facing our profession today.  This highly-interactive program follows 

the FBI-LEEDA "Cops Talking to Cops" model of professional development. The 

Institute uses a wide-range of source materials and calls upon participants' own 

professional experience to facilitate individual development and learning. 

Training Objectives: The following is a list of topics covered in the ELI program: 

• Trends in law enforcement, implications of the President's Task Force on 21st Century Policing 

• Public trust and legitimacy, bias and diversity 

• Employee wellness 

• Power, transformational leadership, social and emotional intelligence 

 

Cost: $795.00 for the course. MMRMA members qualify for standard RAP grant funds, 

reimbursable at 50%.  Breakfast and Lunch are provided to all attendees. 
 

 This course is pending MCOLES Approval for CPE and P.A. 302.      

  
 

Register:  All registrations must be submitted via the FBI-LEEDA website: FBI-LEEDA 
 

Lodging:    Lodging is available on-site with discounted rates.  Please contact the hotel directly at 
989-891-6000 or use this link: https://book.passkey.com/go/MMRMA25 

 

Information: For further information regarding this training opportunity, please contact Curt Caid at 

734-437-5001 or via email @ ccaid@mmrma.org 

https://fbileeda.org/events/EventDetails.aspx?id=1855282&group=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__book.passkey.com_go_MMRMA25-3Futm-5Fsource-3D50269177-26utm-5Fmedium-3Demail-26utm-5Fcampaign-3D296307843-26trkid-3D591528738-26linkid-3D3518768336&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=XEERDfGTwKM_K4OciXs82Q&m=BjPJWrSluPsWZ4HCQ05AFTF67C_DPmfxRjkerJpXC4jPAaMY0d0vZh8qHcKqWDhB&s=omtBqRnWCOiLTyjOgrUVnNFdztpi3bUZqU5Yq7mPcZQ&e=
mailto:ccaid@mmrma.org

